
      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Prayer Partners, 

We are more than half way through our time in Bolivia. It has 

been a productive time as we wind down the recording and 

dubbing of this huge project called the Genesis Project. These 

are a few pictures of what this project is about, over five hours 

of episodes from the book of Genesis. 

Jaars (a branch of Wycliff Bible Translators) will do the final 

mastering of audio and sound effects to complete the process. 

We hope to hear from them soon and then it will ready for 

distribution.  We are looking forward to that. 

Our next adventure will take us to the book of Acts. The 

permission has been granted and we are on our way translating.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Thank you, dear ones, for praying for the 

completion of the Genesis series. 

We ask prayer for the ongoing dubbing of these 

languages into great tools these isolated groups 

can use to help them grow spiritually. All of 

these projects are digitally formatted for cell 

phone use and other media devices. 

Sincerely in Christ,  

 

Bruce and Jan Johnson 

Bolivia S.A. 

   

Ethnos360 

312 W 1st St. 

Sanford, FL 32771 


